
Andrew Beattie

From: Emma Elms <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Thursday, 18 August 2016 7:59 AM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because there is absolutely NO NEED for yet another
terminal to be built in metro Sydney.

There is already a huge white elephant of a terminal sitting idle in Enfield. What a waste of money.

Why are we proposing another one 20mins away in Moorebank?

IF there is a need for one in the future, do some planning ahead, with a bit of research and develop it away from

dense population areas.

Perhaps somewhere out past Badgery Creek would work. Few people live there and it could be a major hub,

especially when construction on the airport commences.

Yours sincerely,

Emma Elms

Moorebank, New South Wales, 2170, Australia
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